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I urge the legislators to not go further with HJR 201. I am against any increase to 

property taxes. Our property taxes are already high. Oregon also has some of the 

highest personal income taxes in the country. Inflation is still very high. The average 

working person doesn't need, and can't afford any additional expenses.  

Why don't the legislators work on proposing a property tax exemption for people's 

primary home up to a certain value?  


